On Apr 24, 2018, at 1:38 PM, Carroll, John <John.Carroll@unh.edu> wrote:

To: Michael Behrendt and the Planning Board

I have heard some of the Board's discussion, re: solar arrays and farming. Solar arrays are
very often compatible with agriculture, particularly with grazing animals. And till agriculture can
often be worked in, depending on the actual placement of the solar collectors. One sees many
such combinations across Vermont, among other places. And Councilor Tobias is correct that
solar energy can provide an important extra source of income to a farmer from having or hosting

such solar arrays. I suggest you might wish to discuss this with Theresa Walker, our AgCom
Chair.

John

cc.: Theresa Walker




